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I am a resident of Sydney Wharf. This email is to reiterate my strong support for
the Ritz Carlton development application. I have monitored this development from
the beginning and am in doubt that a world-class hotel would significantly
improve my local neighbourhood. I am very concerned that the IPC maybe under
the misapprehension that the majority of residents are opposed to this
development.
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